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1st April, 2021           Issue 09 PHONE: 02 6059 8987 

Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Last day Term 1 -   

1st April, 2pm Finish 

First Day of Term 2 –  

19th April  

 

School Council Meetings 

Finance - 5th May 

General - 12th May 

 

Pupil Free day  

May 25th 

  

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

Debutant Ball Training  
 

We Will commence on Monday 19th 

April 3.15-4pm. 

 

First day of term 2,  for students in 

Year's 10, 11 & 12.  

 

Students participating will need to be 

collected from school at 4pm. 

Thank you for your support, we are look-

ing forward to starting as much as the 

students are. 

Term 1 has come to an end!  

 

We hope that all families have a safe and relaxing Easter and 
school holiday.  

Term 2 is due to recommence on the 19th of April.   
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THIS WEEKS PURPLE MOMENT AWARDS! 

Luke H  

Room 24 

Assisting peers to make a 

safe environment.  

Ruby S  

Room 12 

Followed instruction by 

staying on task.  

Xara S  

Room 12 

Followed instruction by 

staying on task.  

Jack H 

Room 12 

Showed respect by giving 

their attention and focus 

to the speaker 

Ben D 

Room 12 

Followed instructions of the 

classroom adults in a re-

spectful and timely manner.  

Josh M  

Room 14 

For cleaning up your table 

after lunch.   

Sean M 

Room 16 

Followed instructions by 

completing all set tasks. 

Ayla s 

Room 16 

Showed respect for their 

own learning by attempting 

to understand the question 

before asking for help.  
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RSV- Respiratory Syncytial Virus  

 

We have had confirmation that a student has been diagnosed with RSV- Respiratory   

syncytial virus which causes infections of the lungs and respiratory tract. 

In adults and older, healthy children, RSV symptoms are mild and typically mimic the  

common cold. Self-care measures are usually all that's needed to relieve any discomfort. 

RSV can cause severe infection in some people, including babies 12 months and younger 

(infants), especially premature infants, older adults, people with heart and lung disease, 

or anyone with a weak immune system (immunocompromised). Mode of transmission RSV 

is transmitted via oral contact, droplet spread or by contact with hands or fomites soiled 

by respiratory discharges from an infected person.  

Signs and symptoms of respiratory syncytial virus infection most commonly appear about 

four to six days after exposure to the virus. In adults and older children, RSV usually 

causes mild cold-like signs and symptoms.  

 

These may include: 

 Congested or runny nose 

 Dry cough 

 Low-grade fever 

 Sore throat 

 Sneezing 

 Headache 

Children with these symptoms should not attend school or child care centres while un-

well. Children with RSV are usually infectious (able to pass the virus onto others) for 

eight days from the start of their symptoms. RSV is very contagious and can live on sur-

faces for several hours, and on unwashed hands for 30–60 minutes. RSV spreads quickly 

and easily among children through coughing and sneezing, and sharing cups and other ob-

jects that have been in contact with the infected child's mouth, nose or eyes. Seek im-

mediate medical attention if your child — or anyone at risk of severe RSV infection — 

has        difficulty breathing, a high fever, or a blue colour to the skin, particularly on the 

lips and in the nail beds. 

For more information: https://www.rch.org.au/kidsinfo/fact_sheets/

Respiratory_syncytial_virus_RSV/ 
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Room 9 News 
Erica, Bronte, Bridget & Sarah.  

What a fantastic and busy term we have had in room 9. We can not believe term 1 is fin-

ished already! This term we have been focusing on grouping, counting, the passing of time, 

location and directions in our Numeracy sessions. In Literacy, we have been learning about 

narratives and creating our own short stories. We have enjoyed the process of creating 

our own narratives; planning, editing, and publishing them to create our own books. We 

have been exploring the emotions we feel, and the emotions others may be feeling. 

We hope everyone has a happy and safe holiday and we are looking forward to exploring 

new topics in term 2! 
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Students in Room 17 have enjoyed writing their narratives this term. It’s been great to see 

their ideas develop over the weeks, starting with selecting their characters and setting, then 

including a problem and solution. We have included snippets of 

our class’ narratives below… 

Room 17 News 

Katey, Jo, Shirley & Cody.  

“But he does not attack me,  

why?”  ” I don’t know why”. 

Whoosh goes a long shiny, 

green, red and purple tail in 

the ocean. What or who can it 

be? 

Bowser kidnapped Princess Peach 

and tried to take her to his castle, 

but Mario and Luigi chase him and 

save her.  

Dr Egghead and Electro boy 

had a plan to catch Poison Ivy in 

a trap.. 

“Yahoo” Jaxon the Cowboy 

yelled as he cracked his whip in 

the air.  

 

Monster was very tired when 

he finished his apple so he 

took mums hand and went 

“ Hi guys” Mic the monster yelled as 

he climbed on the bus “Who wants 

to come to my party on Sunday” 

he asked his monster friends. 

‘STOMP STOMP’ the ground 

shakes as Dino Rex stamps 

his feet in the dirt.  

The Queen was very happy 

to have her crown back and 

her powers restored.  

 

“Meowww” hissed Jay Z 

angrily. 

The flash opens a door way to Zoom’s di-

mension. The fFsh is trying to close the 

doorway forever.  
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Physical Education News 

Candace & Ross 

The beautiful autumn weather this week has provided a great op-

portunity in physical education to get out and go for a ride. Both 

yellow pod and green pod enjoyed riding around the school bike 

path. Bike riding is a great mode of transport and a good way to 

keep fit. Wodonga region has several sealed bike tracks that vary in both 

distance and complexity. This Easter holidays I encourage you all to get 

out, enjoy the fresh air and go for ride. 
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School’s Web Page! 
As many of you may already know, Belvoir has created a Web page. You can 

access the page by going on to  

https://www.belvoirss.vic.edu.au/ 

This page is used to promote events, share information and showcase 

achievements of classes and individual students. We would love for you to 

share this page with your friends and family so that everyone can see the 

great things happening in our school. 

CONTACT  DETAILS 

Could all families please make sure that they 
inform the school office whenever they have 
any changes to any of their contact details 
e.g.. home/mobile phone numbers, change of 

address etc. 

It’s extremely important that we have up 
to date information in case of emergencies.   

Please contact Andrea or Hannah on  

6059 8987 if you have any changes. 

 

 

ENJOY EASTER 

HOLIDYS  

 

SEE YOU BACK 19th OF 
APRIL  

  

 


